
Welcome Message to the organizers,  
participants and visitors of the Russian 
Construction Week and International 
Exhibition RosBuild 2023

Dear exhibitors and visitors to Russian Construction Week 
2023 and the RosBuild 2023 International Exhibition for 
Building and Finishing Materials and Technologies, I would 
like to welcome you to EXPOCENTRE Fairgrounds and 
these flagship events of the Russian construction industry! 
In the 2023 season, Russian Construction Week and 
RosBuild will traditionally showcase products from 
Russian and foreign companies producing construction 
equipment and materials, and innovative developments 
designed for use in construction. It will no doubt help to 
expand business contacts between manufacturers, suppli-
ers and consumers in the construction industry. 
RosBuild 2023, as a central event of Russian Construction 
Week 2023, is held with support of the Russian Ministry of 
Construction, Housing and Utilities, the Russian Ministry 
of Industry and Trade, the Moscow City Government, the 
National Association of Home Builders, the Aluminium 
Association, NOSTROY, the Russian Union of Designers 
and ERZ.RF, and under auspices of the Russian Chamber of 
Commerce and Industry. 
RosBuild 2023 will demonstrate various aspects of modern 
construction from the use of BIM technologies and IT solu-
tions in design to the use of the latest advanced building 
and finishing materials and engineering systems. The 
Salon of Low-rise House Construction is becoming increas-
ingly popular with visitors and will be further developed. 
Leaders of green construction will showcase their projects 
on the Energy-efficient Construction and Technology plat-
form that is organised by Passive House Institute. 
The conference programme of Russian Construction 
Week 2023 will offer its participants every opportunity 
to discuss the most relevant objectives of the industry.  

The agenda includes issues of state support measures for 
the construction industry, development of infrastructure 
for new territories, the end-to-end digitalisation of the 
construction industry, and many others.
A special feature of the 2023 season will be a significant 
expansion of Russian Construction Week, which this year 
will include the Mir Stekla International Exhibition for 
Glass Products, Manufacturing, Processing and Finishing 
Technologies. This great addition will increase the range 
of construction products on display and bring in an even 
wider professional audience.
On the whole, Russian Construction Week 2023 and 
RosBuild 2023 will create a good groundwork for main-
taining and strengthening positive trends in the Russian 
construction industry, provide a direct dialogue between 
business and the government, which continues to act as 
the largest customer of construction projects, and give the 
green light to a new round of innovative development in 
the construction industry. 
I wish all the exhibitors and visitors to Russian Construction 
Week 2023 and RosBuild 2023 excellent work results, new 
business partners and promising contracts! 
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